Kenneth A. Hunt 43270 W. Cydnee Drive Maricopa, AZ 85138

May 30, 2014

RE: City of Maricopa Merit Board Selection

The Honorable Christian Price, Mayor and Members of City Council City of Maricopa 39700 W. Civic Center Plaza Maricopa, AZ 85138

Dear Mayor Price and Members of City Council:

This letter is intended to serve as my expression of continuing interest in serving the City of Maricopa as a member of the Merit Board. As you may be aware, I began serving on this Board as an alternate member in November of 2010. With the resignation of Mr. Reedy in late 2012, I sought and was appointed full membership on the Board.

I am confident that I can perform the required duties of the position in a capable, responsible, and professional manner. I look forward to continuing to serve our community as a member of this valued Board and I seek your approval of my request to remain a member.

Т	hank vou	for your	service	and	consideration	of my reque	ct
1	Halik Vou	TOT VOUL	Service	ancı	Consideration	or my reduc	SL.

Sincerely,

Ken Hunt